
 
 
I forgot Valentine’s Day! I had no excuse. There 
were plenty of reminders. My wife asked, “Should 
we go out to eat or to a movie for Valentine’s Day 
next week?” and “Wouldn’t that make a good gift 
for Valentine’s Day?” Still, I forgot Valentine’s Day. 
 
That was five years ago. Thankfully, my loving wife 
has forgiven me for my mistake. 
 
My mistake was relatively minor. But sometimes, 
we are wronged by others in ways that are very 
difficult to forgive and impossible to forget. Have 
you been forsaken by a close friend? Is your 
connection to parents or children strained? Does 
your marriage have forbidden subjects, subjects 
that only reopen old wounds? Forgiveness was 
offered, but the hurt feelings don’t just disappear. 
To forgive and forget is what you want, but 
sometimes the hurt is so deep that after forgiving, 
you still remember. 
 
A friend once told me that every time I hurt or 
offend anyone, I also offend God. With the strain, 
my mistakes have placed on other relationships, 
what hope exists for a good relationship with God? 
If forgiveness from friends is uncertain, how can I 
hope for God’s forgiveness? 
 
I can have this hope because, thankfully, God 
thinks differently from the way you and I think. 
“‘For my thoughts are not your thoughts, neither 
are your ways my ways,’ declares the LORD” (Isaiah 
55:8). The forgiveness won by Jesus’ death on the 
cross is different. “As far as the east is from the 
west, so far has he removed our transgressions 
from us” (Psalm 103:12). “For I will forgive their 
wickedness and will remember their sins no more” 

(Jeremiah 31:34). Through Jesus, God forgives, and 
God forgets! 
 
That is the good news we are reminded of every 
week when we worship. It is the very best news. 
We hope you will join us in celebrating God’s 
forgiveness! 
 

Upcoming Events in February 2022 

Open Enrollment for Siloah Lutheran School  
begins on February 1st, 2022.   
Call the school office at (414) 873-8240 
for more information. 
 
Worship Service: Sunday, 2/6/22, at 10:00 A.M. 
Worship Service: Sunday, 2/13/22, at 10:00 A.M. 
Worship Service: Sunday, 2/20/22, at 10:00 A.M. 
Siloah Dinner: Sunday, 2/27/22, after 10 A.M.  
worship service. 
 

Do you have questions about Christianity? 
Join us next Sunday for light refreshments at 8:30 A.M. 
followed by adult Bible study and K5 – 8th grade Sunday 
School at 9:00 A.M. 

We observe CDC guidelines.  Therefore, church pews have 

been roped off allowing for limited seating capacity. To this 

end, those who are feeling unwell, or have underlying health 

conditions are asked to remain home and view our worship 

service at the following link: 

https://www.facebook.com/siloahlutheranchurchandschool/ 

If you have a face mask, wear it to our church service. 

Otherwise, one will be provided for you. 

Church doors will open Sunday at 9:15 A.M. and will be closed 

at 9:45 A.M. Anyone arriving after 9:45 A.M. will be 

redirected to Hoffmann Hall, so that the livestream is not 

interrupted. 
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